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January 29, 2024

Dear Parent or Guardian:

As the first semester of the 2023-2024 school year came to an end, and the second semester began today, I

would like to inform you of some important information.

● Please use the following link to obtain a copy of our Two-Hour Delay Schedule for your reference:

Two-Hour Delay Bell Schedule East

● All freshmen, sophomores, and juniors will participate in the course request process for the 2024 -

2025 school year starting soon. You may use the following link to review a letter from Mr. Kevin Colon,

Administrator for Guidance and Related Student Services, to learn further details. All questions should

be directed to your student’s counselor.

○ 2024 - 2025 Scheduling Letter Regarding Course Selection and Requests

○ Any student that will be in 11th or 12th grade next year that is interested in attending Wilson

Tech should visit the counseling center for the application. All applications are due by March

1st. Space is limited.

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES:

● March 13-16: High School Musical at 7:00 p.m., HSE Auditorium

● March 20: PTSA Fashion Show at Flowerfields - This is a major fundraiser for the Cultural Arts and

PTSA Scholarship Fund.

● March 23: High School East Gala Concert at 7:00 p.m., HSE Auditorium

● April 17: Junior Gala at Watermill Inn - More information to follow.

Please remember that excellent attendance and punctuality are critical components to academic success. If

you need to contact the attendance office please email HSE-Attendance@smithtown.k12.ny.us or call (631)

382-2716

On behalf of our administrative team, faculty, and staff, I would like to thank all our students and their families

for their continued support during this school year. It is certainly a pleasure to work with you all.

Warm regards,

Robert J. Rose
Principal, Smithtown East

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uEEaOCwGq5xSpDqF7Ph2DgbhHfsDrZB_EsdnIzQEu7Q/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Cjw5MAZYSwwoLrd8jpmRcg5tKrvFVnFYQ8PTJUBsRuY/edit?usp=sharing
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